
Dear Family and Friends, 
  
“There is a friend who sticks closer than a brother.”  (Prov 18:24b) 
  
May I take this opportunity to express  my gratitude to each of you. 
Whether it was your prayers, your thoughtful acts of kindness, your 
continued financial support throughout these months, or other ways you 
have in some way reached out to me, each has been and is appreciated. 
  
The Addendum to the Nobonob Bible has been completed and is ready 
to be printed. Those changes to the printed version of the Nobonob Bible 
have been made in the digital copy of the Nobonob Bible, and June 
19th has been set for the dedication to occur. 
  
It is a difficult decision, but at this point, due to health issues, and age 
considerations, I am not planning to go and attend the dedication. Please 
pray with me concerning this decision. I plan, however, to continue to be 
involved as needed to get the Nobonob Bible into the hands of the 
Nobonob people. Upon completion of that, I will need to consider 
retirement issues, etc. (If any of  you would like to consider going to the 
dedication, please let me know and I will send you the email address to 
contact regarding Wycliffe’s information concerning traveling.) 
  
Please be in prayer, not only regarding all the  material details 
surrounding the dedication, but also that any efforts by the evil one to 
bring disruption to the planned dedication will be thwarted. 
  
I will plan to be in touch again after the dedication. In the meantime; 
“The Lord bless you and keep you; the Lord make his face shine upon 
you and be gracious to you; the Lord turn his face toward you and give 
you peace.” Numbers 6:24-26 
  


